BERKELEY SQUARE UPDATE

Neighborhood Enhancement Team

Community Partnership Wrap-up:

- 178 Residences
- Comunity Meeting on 11/20/2019
- Comunity cleanup & block party on 12/14/2019
- 83% Decrease in code violations



5 Cleanup Volunteers

Residential properties provided assistance



"It was such a blessing for the city to help us out, and they did a wonderful job."

- Mr. Kelly, a grateful resident on Kilkenny Drive

Multiple city departments, residents, and volunteers were hands-on participating in the Berkeley Square Community Cleanup event!



25
Block Party
Attendees

4,000

Total pounds of debris removed at cleanup event



Council member Marvin Sutton and wife Raquel Gair Sutton (pictured below with Code Compliance staff) pitched in at this event helping with litter removal along Webb Ferrell Road.

Special appreciation to everyone that participated in this rewarding neighborhood experience!





Learn more about
Neighborhood Enhancement
Team initiatives here:
https://arlingtontx.gov/net

